
 
 

As a fifth or sixth grader at Riggs you have the opportunity to become part 
of the Riggs Technology Crew.  We are looking for students who show 

responsibility and leadership in their daily school life. 
 

Technology crew will work a shift once a week for an 
 entire quarter.  The shifts to choose from are on Monday - Friday mornings 
from 8:00 to 8:35. Crew need to provide their own transportation. (Trainers 

will work first quarter and the first two weeks of the other quarters) 
 

 Only a few crew members will be working each quarter. All other 
applicants will be put on a waiting list to work if a position opens or 

work the next available quarter. All tech team members are expected to 
show a higher level of responsibility and keep up on their daily school 

work.  If grades, responsibility, or behavior become a 
concern, members will be suspended or released from Technology Crew. 

 
 Employees must… 

 Have parent permission to work for the RTC 
 Fill out the online job application 

 
Student’s name Teacher    

 

 I give my child permission to work for the RTC. 
 

Parent signature Date    


